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Tip of the Month: 2013 Village Tax Bills 

have been mailed. If you received a blue 

tax bill, a mortgage company did not 

request your tax information. If you 

received a white tax bill a mortgage 

company requested your tax information 

and you received the white copy for 

informational purposes only. We will not 

be mailing tax receipts unless we receive a 

self-addressed stamped envelope with your 

payment. All tax bills are due September 

16
th

! 

 

If you haven’t already please take a few 

minutes to fill out the Village’s Master Plan 
survey at 

www.surveymonkey.com/s/webberville. 
This survey is also available at the Village 

Office. By taking this survey you will help 
to shape the future of Webberville and we 

appreciate your participation and input! 

The Village Office & D.P.W. will be closed 

Thursday, July 4th for Independence Day. Have a 

safe and fun holiday! 

In the Spring/Summer of 2014 the Village is 

planning to repave Grand River Avenue from 

Elm Road to Gramer Road.  The majority of the 

work will be paid for with MDOT/FHWA 

funds.  Access to all businesses and residences 

will be maintained during the course of 

construction.  The Village is working on 

provisions to maintain pedestrian access and 

US Mail delivery.  Please notify the Village if 

you have or anticipate any special needs that 

should be considered during the construction. 

 

Come Join Us for the 5th Annual Community Picnic 
 

Friday, July 26, 2013 

5:00-8:00 p.m.  

S. Main St. Parking Lot & Cultural Center 

 

FREE Hamburgers and snacks will be provided by ALDI, Inc. while Capitol City DJ’s crank 

out some tunes! It’s just good family fun! 

 

 

  


